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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cit/RBS/2017-18/No.22 22/12/2017
To: Parents (EYP Stage - 2 & Junior Kg)

From: The Director

Subject: Redbricks Satellite Fee Structure for Academic Year 2018-19

Attachments: RB Satellite Fees Structure 2018-19
Dear Parents,

At the outset, we take the opportunity to thank you for your wholehearted support and
participation, which have helped to make this year an exciting and eventful one for all of us.

The year marks the achievement of many wonderful milestones. Our preschool continues to
maintain its No. 1 position in Ahmedabad, as is evident from the latest Education World 2017
Rankings. Our school too has achieved a very significant milestone this year, having been
ranked amongst the Top 5 schools in Innovative Teaching in India.

In preparation for Academic Year 2018-19, we would like to share with you the Fee
Structure as well as other important information for Academic Year 2018-19.

Please note the revisions in fees as below:-

o  One time charges
e The one-time charges continue to be Rs. 25,000/- (full amount is non-refundable,
payable for new admissions only).

e The one-time charges for Redbricks School (Class 1 onwards) also continue to
be Rs. 50,000/~ (full amount is non-refundable, differential amount is payable at
the time of student moving to Class 1, if not already paid for RBS at the time of
pre-school admission. Applicable for students moving from Sr.kg to Class | and
new admissions).

o Annual Fees (Education Fees & Meal Cost)
e There are some revisions made in the Annual Education Fees for the School.

e There are no changes to the meal cost for 2018-19.

For detailed understanding of the above, kindly refer to the RB Satellite Fees Structure
2018-19.

Confirmation of admission for the next class needs to be done latest by 8" March 2018
by paying the required fees. Late fee payment will attract a fine of Rs. 50/- per day. Delayed
payments may also result in cancellation of admission. We request you to closely go through
the attached Fee Structure sheets in order to understand these changes for the upcoming
academic year.
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We also request parents to support our Merit Scholarship Program by either referring
deserving students for 25%-100% scholarships (Class 1 onwards) or by sponsoring full or
partial fees of these students.

You may contact the School Principal if you would like to discuss any queries regarding these
changes.

With Best Regards,

~ Redbricks Education Foundation



